
SPRINGVALE TOWNSHIP 

FEBRUARY 2023 

BUDGET HEARING MEETING 

The Springvale Township Board met in session for the annual budget hearing on Tuesday, February 28, 

2023, 7:00 PM at the Springvale Township Hall, 8198 East Mitchell Road. There were no visitors present.    
 

CALL TO ORDER 7:00 PM by Township Supervisor, Randy McCune. 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

ROLL CALL by Pat McCune, Clerk  

 

Randy McCune, Supervisor      Present              Becky Fettig, Trustee  Present  

Dawn DeRue, Treasurer      Present         Kyle Ulrich, Trustee         Present 

Patricia McCune, Clerk      Present 

 

1 Mill = 135,000   

 

REVIEW FY2023-24 BUDGET – Randy McCune, Supervisor 

General Fund – There were 3 changes to proposed FY2023-24 Budget, all within general fund as 

follows:   

       Attorney Fees increased from $3,000 to $10,000 per Assessor’s recommendation; 

       Treasurer Supplies increased from $4,500 to $6,500 per need of treasurer laptop computer; 

       Park/Rec. Repair and Maint. Bldg/Grnds increased from $4,000 to $27,000 due to planned 

               renovations to Township Park during summer 2023.              

Fire Fund 

Road Fund 

Township Improvement Revolving Fund 

Library Fund 

Sewer Funds  

 

VOTE TO ACCEPT OR DECLINE FY2023-2024 BUDGET DOCUMENTS 

 

Vote tabled until March 14, 2023 Regular Board Meeting.     

 

COMMENTS FROM FLOOR  

COMMENTS FROM BOARD 

 

ADJOURN 7:40 PM by Supervisor, Randy McCune  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Pamela Rambow 

Springvale Township Deputy Clerk 

 

__________________________________, Springvale Township Clerk 

Approved by Springvale Township Board on ____________________                 


